
            Friday 8th July 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are delighted to announce our next ‘Golden Day’ which will take place on Thursday 21st July 2022.   We 
are planning a ‘Golden Day treat’ for all the children in Nursery which involves an activity afternoon out at 
Gigglewicks.  This follows on from the very popular class visit to this venue earlier in the term and is 
something we know that the children will all enjoy immensely.  Children in other classes will be bringing home 
a separate letter about their Golden Day.   
 

Thursday 21st July will be a non-uniform day and the Nursery 
children will be travelling to Gigglewicks during the afternoon 
session that day – so those who usually attend for only the 
mornings in Nursery are asked to swap to the afternoon – 
arriving at 12.20pm.  They will be back in school to be collected 
from Nursery at 3.15pm.  
 

And the best news, as always, is that there will be no additional charge for this.  The children do not have 
to bring in any money for coming in non-uniform, the transport or the Gigglewicks activity session.   
This is their treat for trying hard with their behaviour this half term.   
 

As always attendance on our Golden Days is dependent on each child following the Eastlea rules in school. 
We are hoping to include all children; however, for those who are struggling to follow the rules, we have been 
or will be in contact with parents to discuss ways to support children to get them ‘back on track’ in terms of 
behaviour.  
 

Yours sincerely  , 
  

Miss Beeston 
 
 
 

 


